Dear President Trump -- August 28, 2018



By Anna Von Reitz

Dear President Trump:

I have just received news that I consider reprehensible.

That news is that our American Service Men and Women have not been properly discharged from the obligations of U.S. Military Service, and that Public Law 95-202 has been used as a backhanded excuse for this travesty.

Millions of Americans have served in the U.S. Military in good faith. They deserve no less in return.

We wish for the assets of the so-called Black Eagle Trust, all personal trust accounts, public transmitting utilities, public charitable trusts, labor contracts, stock portfolios, land titles, escrows, copyrights, patents, insurance and annuities and other assets to be returned to the lawful Treasury for our administration and for all American state nationals in receipt of DD 214's to be officially and permanently released from any further obligations or presumptions of federal citizenship resulting from their military service.

Thank you for your prompt attention as Commander in Chief.

Anna Maria Riezinger, Fiduciary